
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 30, 2025 
 
City of Dickinson 
38 1st Street W 
Dickinson, ND 58601 
 
Dear Samantha, 
 
Thank you for your application to the Infrastructure Revolving Loan Fund, administered by the Bank of North 
Dakota. 
 
We have worked with the Department of Transportation, Public Finance Authority and the Department of 
Environmental Quality to verify the eligibility of the projects. In this application period, the dollar amount of 
applications received did exceed the amount of funding available. Applications were then prioritized based on 
the published criteria, with the highest scoring applications being awarded funding. 
 
Congratulations! The City of Dickinson has been selected to receive $5,000,000 of funding for the baler 
building expansion project. This agreement shall become effective upon your written acceptance by signing 
and returning this letter by July 31, 2025. When the signed letter is returned, we will reach out to request 
additional information for underwriting and final approval of the loan. If this loan application is not approved 
within five months of the date of this letter, BND reserves the right to request the borrower to re-apply, in the 
subsequent application period. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Kylee Merkel at kmerkel@nd.gov or 701.328.5713. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kylee Merkel 
Business Banker 
Legislature Directed Loan Programs 
 
CITY OF DICKINSON 
 
By:  

 
Title: 

 
 
 
 
 


